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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

June 16 Father’s Day 

July 1 Canada Day 

  

  

  

  

COUNCIL’S MESSAGE 
 

 

Congratulations, to our Eaton School graduation Class of 2020! All the best 

in your future endeavours.  

 

The town office is now open, we ask only one person in the office at a time. 

Please wait for the other person to leave before entering. Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

The 2020 operating budget has been passed and tax notices have been 

mailed out. June will have a tax discount of 1%. The 1% penalty charged on 

outstanding current taxes has been waived. A 1% penalty will be charged on 

outstanding current taxes from August – December. 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Town Council 

                                                        

June 2020 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

Closed Wednesday July 1st 

For Canada Day 
 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Closed Wednesday July 1st 

For Canada Day 
 

 

YARD CLEAN-UP 
The town crew will be going around 

Picking up grass clippings, leaves, 

and twigs on 

 

Wednesday June 3rd, 2020 

 

Have your bags in the back alley 

by 8:00 a.m. 
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 
 

Monday, June 8th           

Monday, June 22nd 

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday, June 4th        
Thursday, June 18th 

  
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

TAXES 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts on payments 

for 2020 taxes. The following discounts will be 

applied to Municipal tax payments made during 

that month: 
 

                               June – 1% 
 

If you have any questions feel free to  

call the office 
 

 

FIRE BAN LIFTED 
 

The fire ban for the Town of Eatonia has 

been lifted. Please ensure open fire pits 

are small and not used when the winds 

are high to avoid blowing hot embers. 

Please watch for posters in the event that 

the fire ban has to be imposed again if the 

weather remains dry. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Cat Repellant For Summer Use 

   3 Cloves Garlic                                                                                 

1 Tbsp. Cayenne Pepper                                                   

3 Ounces Water                                                              

Mix in a blender until mixture looks like water.          

Use air atomizer to spray mist over forbidden area. 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Preventing Ticks In Your Yard 
 

• Mow regularly, keeping your lawn free of tall 
grasses, particularly around the home and 
bordering the lawn. 
• Don’t allow fallen leaves to accumulate. Rake 
often. 
• Whenever possible, keep playground equipment, 
patios, and lawn furniture in a predominantly 
sunny location. 
• Keep your yard free of debris, trash, wood piles, 
old furniture, and other items that either give ticks 
a place to hide or attract the rodents that ticks 
feed on. 
• If your yard borders or backs up to a wooded or 
overgrown area, create a border of rock or gravel, 
about 3-feet wide, to reduce the likelihood that 
ticks will crawl into your yard. 
• Cedar oil is deadly to tics. As a result, they hate 
the smell. Use cedar wood chips as barriers to keep 
ticks away and spray cedar oil on tick-infested 
areas. 
 

Private Swimming Pools 
 

Reopening of indoor and outdoor recreation 
facilities is Phase 4 of the Re-Open Saskatchewan 
Plan.  The date for this phase is to be determined 
yet.  This phase includes swimming pools.  
  
With this in mind, people might be considering a 
back yard pool.  Pools are a source of fun, but can 
also be a potential danger.    
 
Private Swimming Pools Bylaw No. 4/12 covers the 
construction and maintenance of private 
swimming pools, including requirements for locked 
gates and enclosures.  As per the bylaw all private 
swimming pools must be enclosed with a fence or 
structure that encompasses the yard or the part of 
the yard in which the pool is located.      
 
If you are considering a back yard pool, please 
contact the town office for more information.     
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“Congratulations and Bravo!” 

Keep on growing, keep adding to the goodness and 

beauty in the world. 

Keep developing those unique dreams and talents     

that make you who you are!  

Leah & Ray Cooper 
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, reunions 

and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events &       

Announcements                                           
*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Gwen Britton 

at 780-242-4936 (Please also leave a message) if you 

have any questions or if you would like to discuss your 

options. 

 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS ARE FAST APPROACHING! 

TIME TO GET YOUR RV’S, BOAT TRAILERS AND MOTORCYCLES 

LICENSED!! 

 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd. wishes everyone a very safe and fun filled summer!!  
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            Tickets available at the Town Office 

           or from any Heritage Board member. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Screening Project 
Thank you to the following for donations: 

Wheat 

Rob Schaeffer 

Gary McManus 

John Meyers 
 

Durum 

Warren Bangs 

Gail Darcy  

 Tim Wilson 

Rob Schaeffer 

Duane Townsend 

John Meyers 

Willis Wilson 
 

Thank you to Kevin Lee for the use of the 

truck & Somerville’s for hauling. 
 

I would like to thank the EOL Board for the 

retirement tea they had for me on my last 

day of work. Thanks to all that came out, 

especially the residents. 

 

                                   Lynn Assmus 
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Summer Fun Program Co-ordinators: We are currently                                                                                                             

seeking motivated and dependable individuals that                                                                                                                    

enjoy working with children to co-ordinate and                                                                                                                       

supervise the Summer Fun Program in Eatonia this                                                                                                               

summer. Unsure when start date will be, we would like                                                                                                                        

to have the program ready to go when they announce                                                                                                                 

Phase 4 opening.  You will be expected to help prepare                                                                                                                

and plan crafts, projects, games and activities for children.     

Please submit resumes stating qualifications, experience                                                                                                             

and days off that will be needed this summer to the                                                                                                                       

Rec Office by June 26th, 2020. 

 

JUNE REC NEWS 

..…
…

.…
…

............ 

 
 

 

BE SURE - INSURE AGAINST HAIL! 
The 2020 crop is underway and it is once again time to start thinking about Hail 

Insurance.  With the increase in crop inputs and the history of hail losses  

in our area, townships are expected to sell out quickly. 
 

Please call or stop in at Eatonia Agencies Ltd for a quote. 
 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

Office: 967-2201 

             Fax:    967-2302 
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Eatonia Oasis Living 
June 2020                                                                                                     

Happy Spring!  We hope everyone continues to stay healthy and are being cautious as the world slowly 

starts opening up.  We are still under strict restrictions at EOL and likely will be for some time yet—

Residents and staff are all doing as well as can be expected.  It is nice that we can sit outside now when 

the wind is down.    

 

We currently have 17 residents living here.  We would like to welcome Fern Sinclair and Wilma 

Kachmarski to our home!  They are both here for respite care.  Maybe you ladies will love it so much, 

you’ll stay! 

 

Belated Happy Birthday wishes go out to Yvonne Smith and Lloyd Martin in April; and Happy Birthday 

to Ferne Gill who celebrated her birthday in May! 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Just so you know… 

 We can now accept gifts of flowers, cards, reading material.  

 Visitors are still restricted.  Window visits can be arranged; as well as phone calls and Facetime visits! 

 Emails can be sent to eol@sasktel.net if you want to send a message. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Growing Project 2020 

Eatonia Oasis Living is partnering with local organizations and farmers to complete 

our third Growing Project which is now underway! 

If any organization or individual would like to financially support this program, a 

donation can be made through EOL and a charitable receipt will be issued.  An 

account is also set up at Nutrien Ag Solutions and payments can also be made there 

to cover some of the expenses, if that is a better option for you.   

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact Krista 

Stevens by email eol@sasktel.net or phone 306-460-7552. 

Watch for further updates!! 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  Stay safe out there! 

The Eatonia Oasis Living Residents, Staff and Board of Directors 

mailto:eol@sasktel.net
mailto:eol@sasktel.net


 
 
 

 
  


